“Community is not just about ME it’s about US”

DATE:  Wednesday, February 4, 2015
TIME: 6:30PM

PLACE: Edison School, 7025 Madison
GUEST: Sgt. John Muta, Hammond Police Department

THANK YOU HAMMOND POLICE

Hammond Community/Crime Watch groups are showing their appreciation and support for our
Hammond Police Department and we’re inviting you to join us.

Our Hammond Police Officers allow us to sleep at night knowing they are there to protect us.
As a symbol of our support for our Hammond Police Officers, we’re asking you to tie a Blue Ribbon
around your tree, mailbox, fence or light pole in front of your house. When our police officers patrol

our neighborhoods they will be able to see how much we appreciate them.

Blue Ribbons will be available to you or your “Blue Ribbon™ team at our meeting.

Janet Venecz
Edison Community Watch

EdisonCommunityWatch.com



